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Guayaquil, Ecuador -- An Ambassador for Peace hosted the Guayaquil chapter of UPF-Ecuador's 

celebration of the UN International Day of Peace 2018 in the port city, on September 22. 

 

The event began with one minute of silence and prayers by the participants for victims of conflict, war 

and natural disasters in the world. 

 

The Guayaquil chapter of UPF-Ecuador has been focusing on family values, especially the relationship 

between husband and wife. Several Ambassadors for Peace spoke about these topics. 

 

The attendees are enthusiastic to participate in the next event the chapter will hold, which will focus on 

the importance of the original family value from God. 

 

 


